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the inerease of general itracrazîlal pressure thiat is sQ
great in these cases may give rise to false localising
signs that are frequently on the opposite side to the
lesion. As is wcll known, the paralysis, of the sixthi
ncrve is partieularly unreliable in this respect, and 1
liave several times seen it occur on the opposite side to
the turnour. The signs on whichi one can most rely to

<leermnethe side of the lesion are ds followvs: The
ataxia, hypotozîia, an(l cerebellar paresi-, are invariably
rnost rnarked on, and. often confined to, the side of the
tuinour. The miovernents of tiie nystagmius are slower
and, have a wi(ler range iii the direction of the lesion
tlian in the opposite direction. The honiolateral arrn is
held extended more steadily tlîan the contralateral one.
Lastly, wlien the patient is rotated iii a chair and the
nioverner.c is suddenly stopped, the sense of subjective
rotation is less intense and the succeeding eye deviation
and, nystagmus are less marked whien the chair lias been
rotated towards the affectedl side than tow'ards the
other. H-ere, lhowever, as elsewhlere in localisation
diagnoses, care slîould be taken not to lay excessive
stress on any single syniptoni, but to attacli different
-standards of value to the different synîptonîs and then
to miake a diagnosis on the general clinical picture
present.


